
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 19 

                                  09.02.24 

Wittering Weekly Roundup 
Try Hard, Be Kind, Fly High 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I would like to begin our newsletter this week with some sad news.  Mrs Dunlavey, our Midday Supervisor 

and Cleaner, passed away on Tuesday. June had worked at Wittering since 2007 and was a wonderful 

character in our team. We will hugely miss her dry sense of humour and thoughtfulness, which made her the 

June we all loved. 

 

 

Attendance 

Our attendance across school for this week was 93%! Our top three year groups for attendance this week 
were: 
 

1 Year 3 96% 

2 Year 5 94% 

3 Year 6  93% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
5* Status 

We are thrilled to announce that we have maintained our 5* Food Hygiene rating in our school kitchen. We 
are extremely proud of our catering team.   

 

                                                                                                                                                           

 

Our Learning this Week                                                                                                                                       

Year 1 and 2 have been busy programming robots. Year 1 used Beebots to input commands and 

predict the outcomes, Year 2 used the new Robot Mice to programme and debug. They 

thoroughly enjoyed this! 

                                  

             

PTFA News 

Below is the link for the new Facebook page for the Friends of Wittering Primary School. 
Please follow for news of upcoming events and to find out what your donations are being 
spent on.  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555977790060 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555977790060


 

 

The PTFA will be selling doughnuts & cookies after school on the 15th and 16th February please 
see the poster below. If your child attends chill club and would like to buy one the chill club 
team will take them to the stall.  

 

 

Parents Evening 

We are very excited to let you know that Parents Evening appointments will now be booked 

via an online booking system called School Cloud. You will be sent an invitation to your email 

address with instructions on how to do this. This will be sent out next week.  

Please ensure your child/ren’s data information form has been returned to the school office 

by Monday 11th February so we can update any changes and make sure we have your email 

address.   

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
Thursday 15th February    Year 2 Cresset Dance Show 
Monday 19th February – Friday 23rd February Half Term 
Monday 26th February    Jumpstart Jonny 
Monday 4th March    SEND parents Evening – Information to Follow 
Wednesday 6th March    SEND parents Evening – Information to Follow 
Monday 11th March    Parents Evening - Information to Follow 
Tuesday 12th March    Parents Evening – Information to Follow 
Wednesday 13th March    Parents Evening - Information to Follow 
Monday 18th March - Friday 22nd March  Chance to Share Week – Information to 
Follow 
 
Mrs Blake and the Wittering Team                                       


